Dear [Member's Name],

We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. As members of the [Church Name], we
are grateful for your continued support, love, and dedication to our community.

As we reflect on our blessings, we want to encourage you to consider the biblical principle of
tithing. The act of giving a portion of our earnings back to God not only supports the church but
also strengthens our faith and trust in His provision.

Your tithes enable us to fulfill our mission, support our ministries, and reach out to those in need
in our community. We invite you to pray and reflect on how you can contribute not just
financially, but with your time and talents as well.

Thank you for being a vital part of our church family. Together, we can continue to spread love
and hope to those around us.

In Christ's love,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



